
     Donations accepted at these locations: 
 

 UCI Police Department Front Desk  
 University Hills Community Center 
 UCI Student Center Information Center 
 UCI Health Douglas Hospital Lobby 
 UCI Health Wen Family Center 
 UCI Health Manchester Pavilion Lobby  

Your donations of new, unwrapped toys and teddy bears will be gifted to children 
ages 14 and younger at UCI Health and other local children’s organizations.  

Out of an abundance of caution, we can only accept items that are packaged 
by the manufacturer.  

For more information please contact: Sgt. Bolano at Bolano@uci.edu or PSR Flavio Ramos at ramosf@uci.edu. 

 November 14th - December 14th 


